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Dear Parents/Guardians,
Each Senior Infant, First and Second class will be offered a 6 week block (one hour per day) of Literacy Lift-off during the year.  There will be further 6 week blocks of Literacy Support (half-hour per day) offered at intervals during the year. 

The Literacy Lift-Off team of teachers will be working with the class teacher during these periods. 

Please note the following:

· Your child will read approx 20/25 books over the 6 weeks 
· Each night we ask you to read the book with your child and listen to your child reading, and sign the reading record.
· In order to ensure the smooth running of the programme, the book should be kept in the plastic bag with the reading record and returned each day. Unfortunately, no book returned means no new book will be given out.
For your child to benefit from this programme it is important that you complete the homework each night.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Literacy Lift-Off Team.

Reading makes your World BIG


